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f .E ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS'

,

@ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

***** February 25, 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR: W. Dircks, Executive Director for Operations
H. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
R. Mattson, Director, Division of Systems Integration
R. Minogue, Director, Of fice of Nuclear Regulatory Research
D. Ross, Deputy Director, Of fice of Nuclear Regulatory Research
R. Bernero, Director, Division of Risk Analysis
0. Bassett, Director, Division of Accident Evaluation i

Da Bucci',2 Staff Engineer ])g , ,'$ ,< < /FROM:

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF WRITTEN STATEMENT RECEIVED FROM
THE PUBLIC BY THE ACRS

The attached written statement was submitted by Mr. E. A. Warman during the

ACRS combined Subcommittee meeting on Class-9 Accidents and Reactor Radiological

Effects on February 22, 1983. This item is provided for your information.

Attachment: As stated

cc: L. Scattolini , NRC/POR
J. Fouchard, OPA
E. Goodwin, NRR/TCSB
R. Fraley, ACRS
M. Libarkin, ACRS
J. McKinley, ACRS
G. Quittschreiber, ACRS
R. Tang, ACRS
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